
Please have children check the 

Lost and Found.  
Pictures of items are posted 

on the Charlotte Small Facebook page.

Dear Parents,

We can not believe how quickly the holiday season is approaching and would like to draw
your attention to the following:

Last Day of School: 
Dec. 22, 2023

First Day Back to School: 
Jan. 8, 2024

Get Your Skates
Ready!

The rink may be ready to use after
Monday next week.  

Please watch for more details regarding
dates and times that children 

will be skating.

When children are skating:

All children must wear a helmet
(hockey or bike) that fits correctly.

All children must wear warm gloves or
mitts.

K-3 must wear snow pants

If hockey is permitted during certain
times, students must wear a face
mask.

Please make sure your child’s name or
initials are on everything!  

Hockey sticks are permitted at school
but are not allowed to go on the bus.

Concession
Grade 6 will be running a concession next week.  

Prices and schedule is as follows:

Monday - K-1/2
Tuesday - K,3

Wednesday - 4
Thursday - 5/6

Chips $1.00
Popcorn $1.00

Candy bag $ 1.00

from all of us 
at Charlotte Small

Elementary

Grade 3 & 4 Ski Trip Forms are now due.
If you haven’t already submitted yours,
please get them in as soon as possible.


